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9 February 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Community Links 

  
Our School encourages close links with parents and the community.  We believe that 
children benefit when the relationship between home and school is a positive one. 
 
As role models, and for the safety and well-being of our children, staff, parents and other 
visitors are expected to behave appropriately when on school premises. 

  
Parents and other visitors are expected to show respect and concern for others and support 
the respectful ethos of our school by setting a good example in their own speech and 
behaviour towards all members of the school community.  The vast majority of parents, 
carers and others visiting our school set a good example.  

  
I would like to thank those of you, who do feel the need to raise a concern about their child, 
for approaching the school and going through the appropriate channels to address the 
issue.  As pertinent an issue may be to you and your child, the issue should not be 
expressed in a way which upsets other children and parents, most of whom are totally 
unrelated to the incident.  It is vital that you are considerate with your language and 
behaviour on school grounds – you are the role models for our future adults. 
 

Whilst ‘fall outs’ between parents may not always be linked to school we still request you 
handle your dispute in a civilised manner.  
  
Unacceptable behaviour will not be tolerated and I encourage anybody who feels threatened 
and/or intimated to inform us and the police.  I would also add that this advice goes wider 
than the school gate.  We all have a duty of care to all our children; day and night, weekday 
or weekends.  
  
I hope as a community we can work together to ensure children flourish and thrive in a 
happy and harmonious environment.  
  
As always your continued support is much appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Rees 
Headteacher   
  

 


